
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was another Successful Summer 
for the Attleboro Area School-to-Career Partnership! We were able to 
place 27 high school students at various work sites in the community 
including Sturdy Memorial Hospital, Attleboro Parks and Forestry, 
Attleboro Arts Museum, and the Hockomock Area YMCA. We also 
had students working in Attleboro High School's Culinary Program, 
with the Farm 2 Table Initiative, and with a variety of maintenance 
projects. That's not to mention our side projects with the Mansfield 
Community Farm and the Attleboro Land Trust! 
Thank you to all of our partners and donors who made 
this summer one to remember! Bristol County Training Consortium, 
Bristol County Savings Bank, HarborOne Bank,United Way of Greater 
Attleboro/Taunton.


